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Tamworth Genealogy Group was formed in 

2023.  The initial members were all part of a 

previous group that met in Tamworth.  Follow-

ing a drop in numbers and the pandemic, its 

Committee decided to discontinue its meetings 

at the start of 2022. 

 

A small group of members missed meeting with 

others to share their interest in family history or 

local history research, as well as being able to 

chat over what they had discovered and brain-

storm any problems or brickwalls that they had.  

So it was decided that they would form a new 

informal group for this purpose. 

 

The first meetings were held at Tamworth    

Library but unfortunately, due to the refurbish-

ment of the Library and lack of space at the 

temporary library it was necessary to find an 

alternative venue for meetings.  A new venue 

was secured which will hopefully enable the 

group to grow. 

 

The group would welcome new members who 

are interested in beginning to research their 

families, houses, people or properties of interest 

to them but need help to get started, require 

help to possibly solve a problem or brickwall or 

just would like the company of people who 

share their interest, as well as carrying out a 

little research. No membership is required. 

 

It must be noted that we are not professional 

genealogists, just enthusiastic amateurs.  We 

do not carry out research on behalf of others 

but are willing to share our combined knowl-

edge and experience with like minded peo-

ple in a friendly, welcoming manner. 

Connecting Families with their Past 

Tamworth Genealogy  Group     
Part of  THT Reg Charity: 1087773 

For more information contact  
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Where we Meet? 

 

If you would like to come along to one of 

our meetings please e-mail 

info@tamworthgenealogy.org.uk for        

further details of the venue and to make 

arrangements for someone to greet you on 

the day. 

 

 

When do we Meet? 

2nd Thursday of the month in the afternoon 

 

 

Times 

 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.  

 

 

The purpose of the group is to give     

attendees the opportunity to meet      

others with a similar interest whilst   

carrying out research into their family, 

house or local history. 

 

It is a new group with a small but 

friendly membership. 

 

The aims of the group are:- 

 To assist those who want to begin 

researching but do not know how 

to start 

 To enable discussions with fellow 

researchers with regard to     

brickwalls, alternative websites, 

different research resources/

methods and enable access various 

research resources and informa-

tion  

 To meet fellow researchers in a 

sociable friendly atmosphere 

No Membership is required 

 

 

Come along and give us a try.  You will 

need to bring along with you:- 

 

 A laptop/tablet -  We have access to a 

good WiFi connection to enable you to log 

on to your preferred research provider but 

this is not secure so it is at your discretion.  

We do have a spare laptop if required. 

 

 

 Your research notes on which you 

are currently working 

 

 If you are new to researching we 

can provide you with a chart to 

complete (prior to the meeting) to 

enable you to bring along some 

basic information on which we 

can  assist you in getting started 

 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

MEETING YOU 


